Manaret EI-Eman Language Schools &
Nasr City East Directorate

MdRaretEL Eman
Dear Parent,

We hope that the academic year 2022/2023 was a successful one.

In the process of preparing for the new academic year 2023/2024 and
receiving new electronic admissions through the school website.

You are kindly required to notify the administration if your son/daughter will
be attending kg2 in M.E.L.S. for the new academic year or not.

Thank you for your co-operation.
+ Yes, my child will attend kg2 for the academic year 2023/2024 in M.E.L.S.

+ No, my child won't attend kg2 for the academic year 2023/2024in M.E.L.S.

N.B.: In order to guarantee your son's / daughter's place in kg2. You
are kindly required to check the accountant department maximum by
Monday 1/6/2023, and no new admissions will be accepted after that
date.

School Administration
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